
 

 

 

The Woodlawn Cemetery has a long history of commemorating those in our care with on-site musical concerts, 

including the recent on-site performance of the Jazz at Lincoln Center Orchestra. 2016 marks the 90th birthday 

anniversary of legendary jazz musician Miles Davis. Davis is laid to rest at ‘Jazz Corner’, next to Duke Ellington and many 

other notable jazz musicians.  

Ron Carter played with Miles Davis’ ‘Second Great Quintet’ in the 1960s and is an actively touring musician 

today, as well as being the most recorded jazz bassist in history.  Ron Carter will perform  with his trio in an outdoor 

concert at the Jazz Corner, paying tribute to his old mentor. Prime seats will be set aside for Conservancy members and 

you!   For more information, please call Woodlawn Conservancy, 718-920-1469, or reach us at 

contact@woodlawnconservancy.org. 

 

 

WHO:   Ron Carter Trio 

WHEN:    May 15, 2016 

TIME:   2:00 TO 4:00 P.M. 

WHERE:  The Woodlawn Cemetery, At The Grave Site Of Sir Miles Davis  

(Rain location inside the Woolworth Chapel) 

COST:   $25.00 per person 

Woodlawn Conservancy Members Receive Preferred Seating 

ON SALE DATE:  April 1, 2016 

SPONSORSHIPS: Available.  Please call the Development office at  

   718-920-1450 

 

 

 

 

 

Presentation of the Ron Carter Trio is partially funded by a generous grant from the 

 Bronx Council on the Arts, a project of the New York State Council on the Arts 

 

 

 


